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The selection of the site appears to be based on it having good public transport links. As rail services are now being
halved to Bilbrook and Codsall from June 2024 I do not believe that this has been taken into account. And the reduced
public transport at this location will lead to an unmanageable increase in road traffic.

The selection of the site appears to be based on it having good public transport links. As rail services are now being
halved to Bilbrook and Codsall from June 2024 I do not believe that this has been taken into account. And the reduced
public transport at this location will lead to an unmanageable increase in road traffic.

Either public transport connections need to be increased, or this site should be deselected in favour of an alternate site
which does have the necessary public transport links.
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